I am concerned about the extended licensing and takeaway changes.  

Living close by, I am frequently woken up by people singing in the streets, shouting, and laughing at 2 am.   Bareable in winter, but not when you have to have windows open in the summer.

Also leaving food debris in the street and on the doorstep degrades the area significantly, equally the consumers they often piss in a doorway – really unpleasant.

The existing licensing and food service are surely perfect for a local pizza restaurant.  If you want ‘dark’ kitchens they should be in industrial setting ao as not to disturb the many locals
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